
 Slaley First School  
4 

 

    Dear Parents, 

  This week we welcomed our children back after our Easter break and have 

  started our summer term really well! Yesterday we had a visit from 

  Music Partnership North and the children were given a chance to play the 

  ukulele and djembe drums. We had so much fun!  

 

Friday 2nd May 2025 

Clubs this half term  
 
Monday – Multiskills 
Tuesday – Tennis 
Wednesday – Basketball – Yr 1 / 2 / 3 /4 
Thursday – Dance 
 

 

 
 

Thank you to those of you who have signed up to 
easyfundraising! We really are appreciative and it’s 
a great way to raise money for school without 
costing you anything extra! 
 
Please find below a link to a video which will give 
you more information… 
 

https://easyfundraisingemail.s3.amazonaws.com/2
024/PMC/School-video-2.mp4 

 

 



 

 

  

 
 

 

Dates for the Diary ... 
Miss Tait’s Cultural Match Programme ... 

 
The children will be involved in musical instrument workshops (Drumming for Larch and Spruce class 
children and ukulele for Pine Class) on the mornings of ... 

 
Thursday 8th May Thursday 15th May 

 
Also, we will have a songwriter rehearsal on Friday 13th June and a performance on Monday 23rd 
June. 
 
Wednesday 7th May – (AM) Larch Class visit to Marleycote Dairy 

Thursday 15th May (3.30pm) – Phonics Screening Information Evening for the parents of year 1 children. 
Tuesday 20th May – Multiplication Check meetings for the parents of year 4 children  
Thursday 22nd May – Dance Club performance at the end of Dance club  

   Friday 23rd May - whole school trip to Lilidorei at the Alnwick Garden 
   Friday 9th May – Quad kids (PM) Pine Class 

 
 
W/B 26th May – Half Term - Year 4 Transition / leavers dates to follow soon. 

 

 

Easter Reading Café – 

Total raised for art 
resources 
£150.67 

Thank you to everyone who 
attended and helped out! 

 
 

We are looking for someone new 
to lead FoSS! 
Could it be you? 
 
Thank you so much to Holly Bayly 
who has worked super hard at 
the helm of our parent group for 
some time now. Unfortunately, 
Holly is no longer able to commit 
to this role but we are looking 
for someone else who may want 
to take it up. 
 
If you think you would like to and 
are able to spare the time, 
please email – 
 
admin@slaley.northumberland.sch.uk 

Have a lovely Bank Holiday weekend 
everyone! Please don’t forget that 
school is closed on Monday. See you 
all on Tuesday, bright and breezy at 

8.50am! Mrs Hayward 😊 
 


